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Galloway Township, NJ - Patricia A. Martinelli, author and Curator of the Vineland Historical & 
Antiquarian Society, will present "A Stitch in Time," a brief history of Italian-American women 
who worked in regional clothing factories during World War II on March 31, 2014 at Stockton 
College’s Kramer Hall instructional site in Hammonton. 

The 4 p.m. event in Kramer Hall’s Art Gallery will explore the ways in which the chance to work 
outside the home proved a pivotal experience for many of these women, who had never before 
earned a paycheck of their own.  
 
A reception will follow at the free, public event, which is co-sponsored by Kramer Hall and The 
School of General Studies of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey. 
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